
 
LICENSING ACT 2003: NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR THE REVIEW OF A PREMISES 

LICENCE 
 

TAKE NOTICE that an application has been made pursuant to Section 51 of the Licensing Act 
2003 for the review of the premises licence in force for: 
 

The Bells 
Longshaw Street 

Warrington 
WA5 0DE 

 
The grounds for review are:  
 
That the nature and style of the operation of the premises is undermining the 
licensing objectives, particularly: 
 

 Prevention of Crime & Disorder – The premises is not adhering to its 
hours of operation or exercising effective management resulting in 
violence, drunkenness and anti-social behaviour at the premises. 

 Public Safety – The Premises Licence Holder & Designated Premises 
Supervisor are operating the premises without carrying out appropriate 
maintenance which is leading to the conditions impacting on public 
safety. 

 
The register containing a record of the grounds for review can be inspected by appointment 
on Monday to Friday from 09:00 to 16:30 (except bank holidays) at the offices of the Licensing 
Authority at: 
 

Warrington Borough Council 
New Town House, Buttermarket Street 

Warrington, WA1 2NH 
 

Any interested party or responsible authority wishing to make representations on the 
application must do so to the Licensing Authority of Warrington Borough Council referred to 
above.  Representations must be in writing and must be received by the Licensing Authority 
no later than the 5th May 2017. 
 
It is an offence knowingly or recklessly to make a false statement in connection with an 
application punishable with a maximum fine of £5000 on summary conviction. 
 
Dated this 10th April 2017 


